
HOUSE COLLECTION: Collection dates for 

bringing the items are March 1st, 8th and 

15th. Pick up a brown sack at the table near 

the office for your items. DO NOT use trash 

bags. Towels, sheets, blankets, pots, pans, kitchen utensils and 

small household appliances are also needed, but in good condi-

tion with plenty of wear left in them. Children’s clothing, as well as 

new underwear and socks for youth and adults, are needed.    

Monetary donations should include Harvest House on the memo 

line of your CTR check. 

 

FREE ITEMS: There are items on a table at the south entrance 

that are free for the taking. Check it out on a regular basis, and 

help us get rid of unwanted items prior to packing up. Anything 

not taken will be thrown away. BOOKS of various kinds are also 

free for the taking. These are located at the south entrance, as 

well. 

 

 

$75 per person includes programming, activities, 
lodging (linens & towels) in the Lutherhoma  
Retreat Cabins, & catered meals. 
Open to all CTR women 21 and over &  friends.  
Space is limited to 20 women. 
Please complete a registration form and submit  
payment by cash or check to DCE Suzanne Watt. 

RECRUITING FOR DART BALL: Dart ball is catching 

on. The Tulsa area has seen dart ball participation grow 

and now has seven LCMS Lutheran congregations partic-

ipating. With 30-50 men AND women play-

fellowshipping every week during the season, a good 

time is had by all. It starts on Tuesday evening at 6:30 

and lasts until approximately 9:00. Get more info by 

emailing Deon Hull at dlhull5@gmail.com, calling at 918-

928-6641 or visiting with him at CTR. 

If you need additional assistance with the pay schedule, 

please contact DCE Suzanne directly. Once housing and 

travel reservations are made, deposits are non-

refundable. If you have any questions, contact DCE   

Suzanne. 

mailto:dlhull5@gmail.com


 
 

 

Christ the Redeemer Lutheran Church  

email: ChristRedeemer@ctrtulsa.org + web site: www.ctrtulsa.org 

DATE ELDER ACOLYTE CHILDREN’S 
MESSAGE 

ALTAR 
GUILD 

GREETERS USHERS 

Feb. 23 

8:15 

Brandon Witt 

Eric Kaplinski 

Andrew King 

Greg Speer 

Pastor Burmeister Deena Braun 

 

Johnny Barfield 

Brad Young 

Norm Zanter, Greg Braun 

Tom & Nancy Kirby 

Feb. 23 

10:45 

Mark Holt 

Greg Littleton 

Amelia Chandler Pastor Burmeister Deborah Drain Dennis & Kathy Stephen 

C. Cline & C. Davison 

Jonathan & Luke Caspersen 

Scott Mabrey, John Kretzschmar 

Mar. 1 

8:15 

Brandon Witt 

Eric Kaplinski 

Eric Speer 

Greg Speer 

Suzanne Watt Bernie Zanter Johnny Barfield 

Brad Young 

Richard Burling, Tom Sprunger 

Gordon Shaiebly, Sam Woodard 

Mar. 1 

10:45 

Mark Holt 

Greg Littleton 

 Suzanne Watt Deborah Drain Dennis & Kathy Stephen 

C. Cline & C. Davison 

Dale Davison, Glen Jackman 

R. Nightingale, Jon Weaver 

THOSE WHO SERVE FOR LENT: February 26: Acolyte:(...); El-

der (Greg Littleton) 

 

OFFICE SCHEDULE: Michelle Stefanov will be gone for two 

weeks and will be back in the office March 9. If you need to reach 

the office during that time, please contact Pastor or Suzanne. 

 

OUTREACH FOOD DRIVE for South Tulsa Commu-

nity House is today. Drop your donations off at the 

grocery cart at the south entrance. 

 

MITE BOX SUNDAY is March 1. Bring your mites for missions! 

 

CTR FRIENDS will meet for lunch on March 8 at Charleston’s 

(Yale). 

 

BRAILLE WORKSHOP will be March 9 at 9:00 at Our Savior. 

 

BUNKO will meet on March 10 at church with Dana Whitacre as 

hostess. To sign up, please contact Dana at 918-284-7780. 

 

CLUB 345: Grades 3-5 will have a fun time in the gym on Sunday, 

March 1 from 4-6 pm. 

 

ACOLYTES ARE STILL NEEDED: Sign up near the library. 

 

OWLS will meet at 11:30 on Thursday, February 27, 

at Incredible Pizza. The speaker will be Andrea 

Leitch, Chief Market Officer at the Oklahoma Aquar-

ium.  Andrea worked for National Geographic for 

twelve years and will primarily speak about how the 

National Geographic brand has evolved from a scientific publica-

tion to a modern-day media company, share stories from her time 

there, and discuss how we can support its mission from here in 

Tulsa. There is a signup sheet. 

 

LENTEN DEVOTIONALS will not be hand-delivered by the  

elders. If you would like a copy of the devotion, pick one up at 

the table in the narthex. 

 

 

 
 

“Though our feelings come and go, 
God’s love for us does not.” 

— C.S.Lewis 
 

 

PIANO FUND: This fund is being used to raise  

money for the new sanctuary piano. We’ve raised 

over $6,400. A family has offered to make an $8,000 

matching donation for the piano fund. Let’s help 

make that possible with continued support! If you 

would like to make a donation to the fund, you can 

do so at any time. Simply mark “piano fund” on the memo line of 

your check. Many thanks to all who have donated.   

 

YOUR INVITATION: You are cordially 

invited to attend the LWML Oklahoma  

District Convention April 17-18 at the   

Hilton Garden Inn in Edmond. Servant activities begin Friday at 

9:00 with the convention convening at 1:00. Jan Struck will be the 

keynote speaker. Be refreshed through the Word! Worship, learn 

of missions abroad, and participate in servant activities with us. 

Mark your calendar and plan to attend. Information at 

oklwml.org. 

 

Church Office:  

918-492-6451  

ECC: 918-492-1416  

Fax: 918-492-3524 

CTR Facebook: Join us 

at www.facebook.com/

groups/2251343472 - 

Church Public WiFi: 

r3D33M3r 

SIGN UP TODAY at the table in the narthex! 


